
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1013 

 

Asked on 12 September 2023 

 

MS A LEAHY asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 

Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 

 
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Deputy Premier advise the results of the local government reviews of divisions 

and which divisions are recommended for change (reported separately)? 
 
ANSWER: 

 
Information on divisional boundary reviews currently underway by the Local 

Government Change Commission are available on the Electoral Commission 
Queensland (ECQ) website, here: https://www.ecq.qld.gov.au/electoral-
boundaries/local-government-boundary-reviews/divisional-boundary-reviews 

 
The outcomes of the reviews are expected by the end of October 2023. 

 


